SNAG Minutes Date: 24th January 2023

Summer menus

The menus are changing after Easter. The children will vote for their favourite meals. Toad in the hole was suggested but this would take too much time so it was agreed Dawn will make yorkshire puddings with the sausage and mash. The children agreed that this would be a good idea.

Lunch monitors

Monitors will clear the plates away once they have finished eating. It was suggested that monitors continue to follow the 3 strike rule. 1. Monitors ask children politely to talk to the person on their table and not shout at others across the room, 2. Only use indoor voices and take notice of their monitor, 3. This is a last warning to do what their monitor asks, if not the monitor will tell a grown up.

Lunchtime play

The children were reminded, when playing games, if someone asks you to stop or they say no, it means they don't want to play the game. This stops games from getting too rough. Stop means Stop. There is no running around the climbing frames.

Toilet monitors

The rule is only 3 people in at once. Monitors aren't allowed to let anymore in as this gets too crowded when everyone needs to wash their hands. Toilet monitors are to talk to children in a kind voice. Children need to make sure they wash and dry their hands properly.

AOB

It was decided that the muddy hole is not to be used until the drier weather.